
McAllen, Texas — Mark your calendars for an inspiring evening on Sunday, October 6th!
Calvary Baptist Church will host a concert featuring talented students from Hawaii Baptist
Academy (HBA). This free event, open to the community, promises to be a memorable
celebration of faith and beautiful instrumental music.

Established in 1949 by Christian missionaries, HBA is a private school in Honolulu, currently
serving over 1,000 students from Kindergarten through Grade 12. The academy emphasizes
a Christian-based education, aiming to instill strong values and a personal relationship witha Christian-based education, aiming to instill strong values and a personal relationship with
God in each student.

The concert will showcase the skills of HBA’s band students, who are eager to share their
love for music and faith. Students begin preparing as early as 7th grade through 12th grade.
Under the direction of Band Director Dwaine Woo, students learn to play various instruments
and read music, resulting in beautiful performances at the end of each semester.

Calvary Baptist Church is located at 1600 Harvey St, McAllen, TX 78501, and doors will
open at 5:open at 5:30PM. This event is not only a chance to enjoy beautiful performances but also an
opportunity to connect with a Christian community. Families, friends, and music lovers are
encouraged to attend and experience an evening of joy and inspiration.

Don't miss this wonderful opportunity to experience the young talented students from
Hawaiian Baptist Academy and celebrate the spirit of community through music!

Hawaii Baptist Academy Concert 
for the First Time in McAllen


